Dear Participant,

We are so excited to welcome you in Kazan and at schools as a part of One School One
Country programme. On the 22 of August 58 Kazan schools will participate in the event.

Please find below interesting details of your school below.

This information is required to help you to follow up the dialogue with school and is
performed as a part of reqular mailout.

Lyceum No. 5 was a laureate of the all-Russian contest “School of the Year” in 1996, 1997,
1998, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2013, and 2016.

In 2004, it received the title of the “Academic School”; in 2000, the Lyceum became a winner
of the international contest “Partnership in Education” organised by Ministry of Education
of the Russian Federation and the US Embassy in Russia, with participation of American
Councils for International Education; in 2006 it became a laureate of the Republican contest
“Beautiful School”. The Lyceum is a part of the University Educational District of Kazan
(Volga) Federal University.

Lyceum No. 5 is an innovative site of the Education Directorate of Kazan Municipal
Formation Executive Committee in the subject “Game practice as a means of forming
engineering skills in schoolchildren”.

Lyceum No. 5 is the only educational institution of the Republic of Tatarstan where Polish is
studied alongside English.

The Lyceum’s social partners include: The Embassy of the Republic of Poland in the Russian
Federation; Polish House in Moscow and Saint Petersburg; the Foundation for Assistance to
the Polish in the East; the association of post-gymnasium schools No. 19 of the city of Lodz
(an agreement was concluded in February 2010); and Lodz province (the governor of Lodz
visited the school in 2011).

Since 1989, the pupils of Lyceum No. 5 have conducted language practice in the Republic of
Poland with support of Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Russia and the international
organisation “Wspdlnota Polska”.

Best regards,

OSOC Team
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